
 
 
 

NEW PATIENT INFORMATION 
 

It is best to arrive 10 minutes prior to your appointment so we can complete the 
set-up of your chart.  Please be sure to bring an ID and your insurance card(s) that 
must be scanned to your chart. 

 
The new patient paperwork is an editable PDF, which allows you to fill in the 

information directly on the form (don’t forget to save it).  Or you can print and 
manually fill out.  Either way it is fine to just bring with you to your appointment 
or you can email it back to Office@Trillium-Medical.com    

 
We also use a HIPPA compliant secured texting system that allows patients to 

communicate with our office 7 days a week, should you have a general question, 
appointment request or change, medication refill, etc.   
 

The number is 561-677-8033 We recommend that you set as a contact in your 
phone.  We also use this for automated appointment reminders and confirmations. 

 
Our office is in the Baptist Health City complex (behind the Super Target)  
Link to our web site: www.TrilliumMedicalCenter.com 

 
The address is: 

Trillium Medical Center 
10301 Hagen Ranch Road 
Suite C-180 

Boynton Beach, FL  33437 
 

You can enter from Hagen Ranch Road and follow signs to Entrance C, or from 
Enterprise Center Blvd off Boynton Beach Blvd and follow Enterprise directly to 
entrance C.   

 
When you enter Entrance “C”, our offices are on the right-side Suite 180. 

 
Should you have any questions in the interim, we encourage use of our secured 
texting system, or you can call our office at 561-736-0881 
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